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25th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We are needing to make some changes to the original dates that I sent out to you for Sports Days to 
ensure that Mr Castle is able to attend each of the sessions 
 
Year R - Tuesday 29th June 
Year 1 - Tuesday 13th July 
Year 2 - Thursday 1st July 
Year 3 - Wednesday 14th July 
Year 4 - Wednesday 7th July 
Year 5 - Monday 12th July 
Year 6 - Tuesday 6th July 
 
If your child’s class is due to have PE on the day when another class is having a Sport’s Day, the PE 
session will still take place with the class teacher leading the session. The children should continue to 
come in dressed for the PE session as usual. 
 
As I explained in my previous letter, the sessions will run as close to our usual format as possible 
with the children taking part in different activities located at intervals on the top field. Each team will 
work with a time limit to score as many points as possible for their house. We will also organise the 
traditional flat races. The house points will be accumulated and the winning team will be shared with 
the whole school at our Friday Zoom sharing assembly on Friday 16th July. 
 
Your child will need to come to school in their PE kits on the date shown and we would appreciate 
the children having their sun hats, water bottles and wearing sun screen as well please. The sun will, 
we hope, shine on us for the whole week but In the event of bad weather we may have to cancel a 
Sport’s Day, as when the grass is wet it will not be safe to take part in the activities. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School  
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